
Order of Worship • August 21, 2016

You are invited to meet with members of our Prayer Team  
at the platform steps following the service.

Condolence: We would like to extend our prayers and sympathy to  
the Jones family on the passing of Linda’s father, Eunice Davis.

Staff News: Isaiah Thomas finished the Student Ministry summer 
internship and transitioned to his new role as our Pastoral Intern 
this week.

CHAPEL BULLETIN  
AUGUST 21, 2016 

Organ Prelude: Marcia Budnikas, organist

Hymn 234: Crown Him with Many Crowns
	 Hunter Ruch, Connect Team Leader

Welcome and Prayer

Special Music: He’s Been Faithful – Hope Williams, soloist

Summer Reading Challenge 
	 Rich Sylvester, Associate Pastor, and Laurel Henshaw

Offertory: When We All Get to Heaven, Dave Phelps, guitarist

Scripture Reading: 1 Timothy 1:1-17 (p. 991)  
	 Isaiah Thomas, Pastoral Intern

Morning Message: 1 Timothy
	 Travis Simone, Lead Pastor

Celebration and Worship: Tommy Vereb, leader 
	 No Longer Slaves	
	 In the Cross of Christ I Glory

Benediction

Online Giving 
Give one-time gifts or set up recurring gifts online:  
wcchapel.org/giving

	   
	 	    	   Jan.–July	    August	    Annual 2016
	 Budget		  $2,229,600	 $353,400		     $3,950,000
	 Actual		  $2,078,634	 $139,342		     $2,217,976
	 Variance	   –$    150,966	

General Fund Offering Summary as of August 14

Please make all checks payable to Williamsburg Community Chapel. 
Please use the memo area of your check to indicate designations.  
All undesignated checks are credited to the General Fund. Contact: 
Cynthia Gibbs, Finance Director, 941-1567, cgibbs@wcchapel.org

“The point is this: whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, 
and whoever sows bountifully will also reap bountifully. Each 
one must give as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or 
under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. And God is able 
to make all grace abound to you, so that having all sufficiency in 
all things at all times, you may abound in every good work. As it 
is written, ‘He has distributed freely, he has given to the poor; his 
righteousness endures forever.’ ” — 2 Corinthians 9:6-9 (ESV)

The Bible has much to say about how we steward the resources God 
has entrusted to us. For every message series we will highlight one 
verse that relates to both the theme of the series and our reasonable 
response to give back to God, who gave everything for us.

WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY CHAPEL
757-229-7152 • wcchapel.org

In the middle of the first century there was a man named 
Saul who lived out a radically transformed life. He was 
the chief persecutor of the church who became the chief 

architect of the church. He sought righteousness through works, 
yet began to teach that righteousness comes through faith alone. 
He moved from abhorring Gentiles to advocating for their place 
among God’s people. He pursued status and power but came to 
embrace weakness, persecution, hunger, and imprisonment.

What happened? He encountered the resurrected Jesus. We 
learn about this encounter in the book of Acts. He began to go 
by the name Paul and went on to write 13 letters that would 
appear in the New Testament. It is in these letters that we 
hear Paul’s call for all people to place their faith in Jesus and 
experience the ultimate transformation from death to life.

This summer we are studying 11 of Paul’s 13 letters. Please 
consider joining us in our Summer Reading Challenge to deepen 
our engagement with these letters and God’s Word for our lives. 
Reading plans are available in the Main Foyer and at 
wcchapel.org/summerreadingchallenge.

Our Mission & Vision  MATT. 28:19-20, EPH. 4:12-13 
Williamsburg Community Chapel is an interdenominational family of 
faith called to make disciples of Jesus Christ by: meeting people where they 
are on their spiritual journey ( ), getting people into God’s Word 
and God’s Word into people ( ), and preparing believers for works of 
service to foster unity and maturity in the Body of Christ ( ).

Letters
from

 Paul  
Summer Reading Check-In
You are invited to the Main Foyer to discuss or ask any 
questions about our Summer Reading Challenge. Reading 
plans are available at the Information Desk in the Main 
Foyer or online at wcchapel.org/summerreadingchallenge.

Romans 9-11: Panel Discussion
Next Sunday, August 28 and Sunday, September 4  
6:30–8 p.m., Student Ministry Worship Room 
You are invited to a two-week panel discussion on Romans 9-11. 
This biblical text is rich with meaning, and several of our Chapel 
pastoral staff will dialogue about the different interpretations and 
implications of these chapters. Contact: Hunter Ruch, 941-1246, 
hruch@wcchapel.org



For more information on opportunities to grow in your faith, visit 
wcchapel.org/grow or contact Jessica Washburn, 941-1571,  
jwashburn@wcchapel.org.

For more information on opportunities to serve, visit wcchapel.org/serve  
or to receive care, visit wcchapel.org/care or contact Becki Wildenberger, 
941-1562, bwildenberger@wcchapel.org.

For more information on connecting with Jesus and our community at 
the Chapel, visit wcchapel.org/connect or contact Josh Parker, 880-9597, 
jparker@wcchapel.org. 

We would love to hear from you!  Please return this in the offering 
plate or at our Welcome Center in the Main Foyer.

TEAR HERE

NAME										          DATE
 

ADDRESS				    CITY		  STATE	 ZIP 
	  
		
EMAIL				    PHONE

I would like more information about:

  A relationship with Jesus 
  Getting connected to a group  

	 (Small Group, Bible Study, etc.)
  Serving
  Becoming a member of the Chapel
  Receiving care/support 
  Other: 

Check all that apply:	
  First Time Guest
  Returning Guest
  Regular Attendee
  Student
  Single
  Married			 

  Please update my contact info.
	               

  Parent
  Senior Adult
  Widowed  	

TEAR HERE

Prayer: Please submit your prayer request on this form or online at 
wcchapel.org/prayer. Prayer teams are honored to pray for your request 
throughout the week.

This form may be placed in the offering plate or prayer boxes at the Worship Room doors.
NAME					     EMAIL/PHONE

GRIEF MINISTRY 
3rd Tuesday of each month, 6:45–8:30 p.m., Room 118
The Chapel offers group support for those grieving the death of a loved 
one. The focus is on how to find healing and hope.  
Contact: Charlotte Moyler, 903-1641, charlottemoyler@cox.net

Welcome to the Newest Members  
of the Chapel  We believe membership is an 
important part of a person’s journey of faith and 
demonstrates growing commitment to Christ’s work in 
the world through His Church. For more information 
on becoming a member of the Chapel, contact
Josh Parker, 880-9597, jparker@wcchapel.org. 

Chris & Jennifer Wicker

GROVE CHRISTIAN OUTREACH 
Back to School Event: Volunteers Needed
Thursday, September 8 from 3–7:30 p.m.
The Back to School celebration is helping meet the needs of 
our Grove students in a family-friendly environment...making a 
difference one life at a time! Contact: Deena Walls, 887-1100, 
deena@groveoutreach.com

USHER TEAM: Volunteers Needed
Ushers welcome each person into our worship services by handing out 
bulletins and assisting people getting to their seats. They also help by 
collecting the offering and serving communion. Ushers serve at the Sunday 
service that best fits their schedule for one month each quarter and at special 
events such as the Christmas Concerts. Please visit the spotlight table in the 
Main Foyer after the service or contact Scott Ellis, 503-5027,  
scootter58@gmail.com.

Bible Studies

OPEN DOOR
The Armor of God
Tuesdays, beginning Sept. 13 and 
Wednesdays, beginning Sept. 14

PRECEPT UPON PRECEPT
End Times: Unveiling the Book of 
Revelation, Chapters 4-22
Thursdays, beginning Sept. 8

COMMUNITY BIBLE STUDY
The Gospel of Matthew
Thursdays, beginning Sept. 15

Register now to secure childcare 
online: wcchapel.org/registration
Contact: Elizabeth Duncan,  
941-1570 eduncan@wcchapel.org

SENIOR MINISTRY 
LUNCH
Wednesday, September 14
Noon–1:30 p.m.
Student Ministry Worship Room
Speaker Dave Thompson will share 
about the early days at the Chapel 
and how this church got started.
Contact: Bridget Brumfield,
258-3879. Register online: 
wcchapel.org/registration

MOM’S 
MORNING OUT 
OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, September 7  
10–11 a.m., Children’s Ministry 
Area. For the 2016–2017 school 
year we are offering classes for 
older 2-year-olds (by June 30) 
and 3-year-olds on Fridays from 
9:15–12:15 p.m. Contact: Gayle 
Justice, Early Childhood Director, 
941-1218, g justice@wcchapel.org 
Register online to ensure a spot 
for your child: wcchapel.org/
registration

Sign up Today! 
 If you want to be part of a thriving community, love 

Jesus, and want to share that love with children and 
families, we want to hear from you! Please visit 

the spotlight table in the Main Foyer after the service or contact 
Heather Fletcher, 941-1245, hfletcher@wcchapel.org.


